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4th September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers. 

We are really pleased to be back in school and we are especially pleased that all our wonderful children have been able to return. Our prayers are with families in other schools and communities who are unable to return to school because they are shielding. Please keep them all in your prayers and thoughts. 

Life is going to be a little bit different in school for now but we are trying to keep things as ‘normal’ as we possibly can. We are working hard with all the children to catch up on what they have missed and to assess what we need to do in order for to move them on with their learning. However, because the majority of our children were back in school for most of the second half of the summer term, we are finding that we are in a strong position and the children have settled back in beautifully – a testament to your support and care for them during lock-down. 

Our class teachers, Miss Taylor, Mrs Cowburn and Miss Cookson will be contacting you with details about homework for the next term. We are going to have a huge push on phonics,  spellings, reading and timetables so please can you help us to help your child by working on these areas at home when homework is sent home.  

We always have a parents meeting in the Autumn term to discuss progress and next steps and how your child is settling into their new year group.  However, at the present time, this is not going to possible unless things change dramatically. Therefore, the teachers will produce a short interim report for the end of November. We will do the same again in the Spring and then have a more detailed report in the Summer. If, in the meantime, you have any worries or concerns about your child, you must contact us immediately. Please either ring the school office or send me an email. It doesn’t matter if it’s just a tiny worry or concern – the sooner we can sort things out, the better.  
Our website is being updated and curriculum links, curriculum plans, what’s happening, newsletters etc will be posted on there so please keep an eye on it for information. We will also continue to post photos and videos of what is happening in school on our Facebook page. 

Again, please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any queries or worries. Your child’s well-being is of paramount importance to us and we will always endeavour to sort out any issues. The newsletter will be published every two weeks. If there is anything that you would like us to put on it, please do ask. 

Kind regards.

Mrs Morris
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